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Erica Krauss

From: donotreply@daytonfreight.com
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 12:17 PM
To: Logistics
Subject: Dayton Freight Service Alert

Categories: Green Category

 
 

 

 

Service Alert  
 

 

Our Partner, Southeastern Freight Lines has reported the following restrictions due 

to a winter storm and Hurricane Zeta:  

 

Limited Operations  

Mobile, AL  

Oklahoma City, OK  

Amarillo, TX  

Lubbock, TX  

 

If you have freight moving to or from this region and have questions, please contact 

Dayton Freight Lines Corporate Customer Service at 1.800.860.5102. As conditions 

change, all details will be posted on our website at www.daytonfreight.com.  
 
  
 

 
 

Thank you for your business! 

This email was sent from a notification-only address that cannot accept incoming email. Please do not reply to the email. 
If you wish to unsubscribe to this message, click here. 
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Dayton Freight Lines, Inc 
6450 Poe Ave.  

Dayton OH 45414 
800.860.5102 
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